
 Ottawa, April 28, 2022 

 IMPORTANT UPDATE | Masks and international travel 

 Dear parents and guardians, 

 I hope you and your loved ones are doing well. 

 As you know, the provincial government has removed the requirement to wear a mask in most 
 public places, including schools. However, we would like to remind you that the School Council, as 
 well as public health units in our territory, continue to strongly recommend wearing a mask indoors. 
 It is a simple and effective measure to control COVID-19. 

 International Travel 

 The federal government has changed its rules regarding returns from international travel. You can 
 read them through this  link  . 

 I thank you for your cooperation and wish you a safe and healthy weekend. 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 

https://travel.gc.ca/travel-covid?_ga=2.44711910.319752452.1651174190-624870626.1636054061

